
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

14th June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Year 6: Junior Citizens event at Bounds Green Scout Camp 

Year 6 will be visiting Bounds Green Scout Camp on Tuesday 28th June to take part in a 

Junior Citizen Event. 

We will depart school by 10.00am and will return by 3.30pm. We will take the train from 

Harringay to Bowes Park. We will then walk a short distance to the venue from there. On 

returning to school, we will come back via the same route. 

If children are entitled to a free school meal, the school will provide a packed lunch. Children 

can bring in their own healthy packed lunch if they wish. No nuts, Sesame, chocolate or 

sweets please.  Please provide a bottle of water for your child to take with them/ (no glass 

bottles, juice or fizzy drinks). If possible, please bring any packed lunches, water and snacks 

in a plastic bag, packed inside a ruck sack. This is easier for the children as they will not 

need to carry a lunch box all day.  

As the weather may be hot, please ensure your child has a hat and plenty of water. It may 

be advisable to apply sun cream before your child comes to school too. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Natasha                                          Dom                                     

6 Maple Class Teacher  6 Acer Class Teacher       

 


